
Note from Mrs. Bartley
It is hard to believe that school starts next week!  I am so excited to see everyone and to hear what you all have been 
up to this summer.  Booth the PHS Eagle Orchestra Booster Club (PHS EOBC) and the PHS Orchestra Council have 
been working this summer organizing and helping plan for this year and I can’t wait to get this year started!  As 
always please don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns.  My email address is 
mlbartley@prosper-isd.net.

Message from the PHS Orchestra Council & Ice Cream Social
We hope each and every one of y'all had an amazing summer! This is a reminder about our back to school ice cream 
social on Saturday (7/7) from 7-9 pm at Frontier Park. We are going to meet by the baseball fields. You can bring a 
chair or blanket to sit on if you would like.  Ice cream will begin being served promptly at 7:15 pm, so make sure you 
are there by 7:15. We're also going to be playing different games and activities. We hope to see you there!

Information for Students
● We will be playing on the first day of class:

○ Violin & viola students, please bring your instruments
○ Cello & bass students, you will be assigned a school instrument for class use

● Please log into Charms and do the following BEFORE the first day of class:
○ Charms login instructions click here
○ Click on “Update Info”
○ Write down your locker number and combination, you will need this for the first day of class.
○ Update the following information:

- Your email address (preferably not the school email)
- T-shirt size (please use adult sizes only)
- Elementary & Middle Schools
- Parent(s) email & cell phone

Spring Trip
We are going to Orlando, Fl for our spring trip March 3rd-March 7th.  More details about the trip, registration and 
payment will be communicated soon!  Be sure to add this to your calendar!

Private Lessons
Please visit www.prosperorchestra.org/private-lessons for more information.

Note from the PHS Eagle Orchestra Booster Club
Welcome back to school and we are excited to start the year!  The PHS EOBC is a parent group that supports the 
students and staff in the Prosper High School orchestra cluster.  Detailed information about the items below will be 
sent out in next week’s newsletter:

● August 18th:  PHS Orchestra and PHS EOBC Parent meeting at 6:30pm in the PHS auditorium with an online 
option.

● Spirit Wear:  Coming soon!   We will have yard signs, hoodies and more!
● Stay Connected:

○ Join the PHS EOBC Facebook Group here
○ Email questions for the PHS EOBC at phseobc@gmail.com

Upcoming Dates
CLICK HERE FOR THE UPDATED ORCHESTRA CALENDAR

● 8/7/21:  Ice cream social at Frontier Park, meet at baseball fields (7:00pm-9:00pm)
● 8/18/21:  PHS Orchestra Parent meeting at 6:30pm in the PHS auditorium with online option
● 9/3/21:  Orchestra forms and fees due (detailed information will be out next week about this)

Questions?
If you have any questions please contact Mrs. Bartley at mlbartley@prosper-isd.net.
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